

Dear School Families

Thank you for all of those who were able to attend the 'meet and greet' sessions. It was lovely to have the chance to talk to you all and hear your views and ideas. It has given me plenty of ideas to work with over the next few months.

In class, the children continue to thrive. They have had a great week back immersing themselves into their new Projects and Premier Education Wow Day. On Thursday, I held my first singing assembly with the children. They showed great enthusiasm, and it was a lovely way to bring the whole school together.

RESPECT will be the focus for next week and Monday's whole school assembly. If you get the opportunity over the weekend to share with the children what being respectful means and I will listen to their ideas in assembly.

School Uniform reminder:

- Light blue polo shirt with the school logo or plain
- Burgundy sweatshirt or cardigan with the school logo or plain
- Grey pinafore dress, skirt, trousers or shorts Summer dress gingham check in blue and white
- Black or grey socks, grey tights or white socks worn with summer dress Sensible black footwear (trainers and shoes with heels should not be worn to school).
- A warm, waterproof coat appropriate for the season

P.E. Kit

Pupils should come to school wearing their P.E. kit on days that they have P.E.

- Burgundy shorts
- Light blue T-shirt with the school logo or plain
- Plimsolls or trainers
- Children are encouraged to have a tracksuit or sweatshirt and joggers/ leggings to wear during outside P.E. lessons in the event of cold weather. These should be plain and coloured black, navy or grey

No jewellery should be worn in school. However, if your child has their ears pierced small studs are allowed to be worn except on PE days.

Wrap Around Care

Don't forget we offer Wrap Around Care.

7.45 - 8.45 in the mornings for £4.00. Breakfast is provided and a range of activities are on offer.

3.25 – 5.30 in the afternoon for £8. A snack is provided, and a range of activities are on offer.

From this week, I will be sending newsletters fortnightly, but you will still be able to keep abreast with the children's learning on their class story pages on DOJO.

Little Eagles – Norah our Chief of Police has been busy in our Little Eagles Police Station solving crimes and helping her friends.

Class 1 – Kendall enjoyed the WOW Sports. She has been persevering to get a better score.

Class 2 – Toby has enjoyed learning about India and plotting places on the map.

Class 3 – Charlie has persevered with his maths – dividing by 100.

Class 4 – Bunny has persevered in maths 'I found it tricky, but I've tried my best'!

Best wishes, Wendy Daley

Head of School: Mrs Wendy Daley Executive Head: Mrs Jayne Watson

Eagle CP School, Scarle Lane, Eagle, Lincoln, LN6 9EJ T: 01522 868354 Email: enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk

www.eagleprimary.org.uk